· The genetic material of the unborn is unique and should therefore be classified as a separate individual from the mother from conception onwards. 
· Dependence (on the mother) does not confer loss of identity, a fact which the constitution confirms in other instances (such as in disabilities). 
· The fetus is able to react to outward stimuli from an early gestational age and experiences pain from as early as 8 weeks gestation, a time when some women are not yet even aware they are pregnant! For a good, medically sound defence of this, go to: http://www.abortionfacts.com/online_books/love_them_both/

· In the absence of interventions and disease, an embryo wil develop into a fetus, child, and eventually (voting) adult. There is no point along this continuum where we can speak of a transition taking place. In the absence of a clearly defined transition, we have to assume full personhood for the unborn, with all the protection of the constitution. 
Viability: a disasterous argument would in any case mean, parliament should at least recognise that fetal viability indicates a cutoff point beyond which legal protection ought to be granted to the fetus. The recent live birth of a 21 week old fetus, indicates that, at the very least, the constitution ought to give protection to fetuses from 20 weeks gestation onwards. 
